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PATHWAYS 

4th Quarter 2021-2022 

In this issue: 

 What’s 

Happening...Now 

 Student Awards 

 Student 

Celebrations 

Windham Regional Career Center Newsletter 

A Note From the WRCC 
Faculty and Staff 

 
Dear Students and Families, 
 
Thank you for the hard work, dedication, 
and positive attitude during this 
challenging year. With your cooperation 
and understanding, together we have 
made it to the end of another school year 
with our summer days lying just in front 
of us.  
 
To the graduates: Best of luck in all of 
your future endeavors. You have made 
us extremely proud! 
 
To the returning students: We look 
forward to helping to write the next page 
of your life as a WRCC student. 
 
To the parents and guardians: Windham 
Regional Career Center would not be the 
place it is today without your support and 
encouragement! 
 
Have a wonderful summer! We look 
forward to next August and the beginning 
of another successful school year at 
WRCC. 

 

 

How to find WRCC on 

Social Media and the 

World Wide Web?

 Like and share us on  

Facebook  

 Visit our Job Board on 

https://www.wrccvt.com/ 

 #WRCCVT or #CTEVT 

 

 

Frequently Asked Questions: 

 Are academic courses offered at WRCC? Of course. Applied Mathematics 

and Junior/Senior level English courses can be taken in conjunction with a 

WRCC program. 

 Is there co-op (cooperative education)? Yes, safe/legal/related co-op op-

portunities are available. See the Co-op Coordinator for additional information. 

 How do I get from sending schools to WRCC? The MOOver and local bus 

companies provide student transportation from their school to WRCC. 

 Can I still apply for Career Center Programs? Admittance is possible if 

space is available.  

 What should I do after graduation? Community/Technical College or Uni-

versity? Military? Entering the Workforce? Contact the Career Center counse-

lor, Co-op Director, or Adult Education for more information. 

 Have you heard about the Career Center BBQ? Delicious treats and meats 

accompany our annual awards event; more information to come.  

Dates to Remember 

 August 30: First 
Day of the 22-23 
School Year. 

 August 30: Last 
day to drop/add 
classes for the 22-
23 school year.  

https://www.wrccvt.com/
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Electrical: 
 

We had a very exciting last quarter.  Of the 11 seniors hop-
ing to enter an apprenticeship 9 have been officially hired 
and will be starting as early as the Monday after gradua-
tion,  the other two individuals run their own lawn care busi-
ness and will be seeking out an apprenticeship at the end of 
the summer. 
my seniors have been gifted tools from two different corpo-
rate partners, Granite City (our local supply house) and Klein 
tools ( a national tool company).  The seniors entering the 
trade are leaving with roughly $600 of tools and the seniors 
not entering the trade are leaving with roughly $250 worth of 
tools. 

 

WHAT’S HAPPENING NOW 

ENTERING THE FINAL STRETCH OF THE 2021-2022 YEAR 
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Automotive:  

 
The following students passed these ASE (Automotive Service 
Excellence) student-level tests. 
Daniel Kennett----Maintenance and Light Repair; Engine Repair; 
Engine Performance; Brakes 
Hunter LaBarge----Brakes 
Jared Atkin----Maintenance and Light Repair; Engine Repair; En-
gine Performance 
Lenox Ramirez----Brakes 
Miles Plitt----Maintenance and Light Repair; Engine Performance; 
Engine Repair; Brakes 
Raymond Plummer----Maintenance and Light Repair; Brakes 

 

Early Childhood Education 
 
 

This has been an exciting year for the Early Childhood Edu-
cation Pathway.  Level one students were able to take part in 
fieldwork two days a week, spending time with infants, tod-
dlers, and preschoolers. The fieldwork experience allowed 
students to apply what they learned about child development 
and early childhood education classrooms in real time, build-
ing relationships with young children and their early child-
hood educators within local early childhood education pro-
grams.  Students who will be 18 years old and will graduate 
have job offers for the summer, and beyond, if they are inter-
ested. 
 
The level two students have completed Vt. Early Childhood 
Education Pre-Apprenticeship program, each recording at 
least one hundred hours of fieldwork.  These students will 
continue their studies in Early Childhood Education next year 
in college. Congratulations Paige, Anna, and Kiran.  The lev-
el two students have completed their capstone project with 
an in-depth assessment of the competencies they have ac-
quired over the past two school years as well as a reflection 
on what early childhood educator values and dispositions 
they have polished.  The capstone project is presented as a 
20-30 minute oral presentation.   

 
Business:  
  
  

Business 1 and Foundations of Career Exploration classes 
have been busy wrapping up our personal finance and mi-
croeconomics units. We have explored opening bank ac-
counts, loans, mortgages, paying taxes, creating retirement 
savings, and even how to finance higher education. With 
the help of the Next Generation Personal Finance curricu-
lum and the Everfi game-based learning modules, the stu-
dents have experienced firsthand doing these tasks. 
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Forestry:  
  

The Forestry/Natural Resources class has just finished their 
logging and timber stand improvement (TSI) project at the 
Brattleboro Pleasant Valley Watershed.  The forest is man-
aged for water quality and future tree harvesting.  Logs 
were transported with our new grapple trailer back to school 
to be milled. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
.  
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Construction and Architecture  

The Construction and Architecture program is working hard 

to wrap up projects and get as much practice in as possi-

ble.  Both levels finished state-level testing and are looking 

toward their futures.  Some college, some trade work, some 

inner exploration, some returning to the program for next 

year; all hard work and personal growth. Thanks all around 

for the effort put into making it a great year!  
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Automotive Technology Award: 

Lenox Ramirez 
Performance Motors of Keene: 

Nick Mathieu 
Brattleboro Subaru Award: 

Justin Wegiel 
NAPA Award: 

Jared Atkins 
Thomas Family Scholarship: 

Alex Bingham 
James Brown Memorial Award: 

Colby Wark 
Brent Young Award: 

Colby Wark 
Carter Award:  

Colby Wark 
Bruno Award: 

Rose Isham 
Ernest Flagg Scholarship: 

Alex Bingham 
Raymond Harrington Award: 

Hunter Boyd 
Vermont Honors Scholarship: 

Magnus VonKrusenstiern   
Kiwanis Scholarship: 

Avery VanHendrick 
Lions Club: 

Sophia Mikijaniec 
RJ Thompson Co. Inc: 

Reed Sargent 
Magnus VonKrusenstiern 

Dylan Geiling 
           Class of ‘67 Scholarship:            

Dylan Geiling 
Ayden Jacobs 
Nicole Potter 

Jayson Singphom 
Town Fair Tire Toolship Award:        

Reed Sargent 
             Magnus VonKrusenstiern            

James Cusick Memorial Scholarship:  
Elijah Boucher 

William Denning Outstanding Student:  
Magnus VonKrusenstiern   

 

STUDENT AWARD 

RECIPIENTS  
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STUDENT AWARD 

CELEBRATIONS 
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STUDENT AWARD 

CELEBRATIONS 

 


